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Sir Knights and Ladies of the Fourth Degree 

A Privilege to Serve 

 

On the HONOR GUARD 

Faithful Captain John Schraufnagel                                                            

@ 

1-309- 275- 7115 

Or 

Faithful Navigator Mike Tomlianovich 

@ 

1-309-821-1394 

 

 

 

 

 

               

    

OFFICERS  

Faithful Friar-------------Fr. Gregg Petri 

Faithful Navigator------Mike Tomlianovich                     

Faithful Admiral--------Dan Pletsch 

Faithful Capt. ----------John Schraufnagel 

Faithful Pilot –---------- Paul Larkin 

Faithful Comptroller—Roger Petri 

Faithful Scribe---------- Scott Brownfield 

Faithful Purser----------Pat Chalmers                  

Faithful Inner Sentinel—Dave Kraft 

Faithful Outer Sentinel-Terry Cochran 

1 year Trustee ----------Jack Wilz 

2 year Trustee---------- Bill Cunningham 

3 year Trustee-----------Dennis Fries  

Our next  Meeting will be September 12th at  
The Park View In, Morris Ave and Wood St, Bloomington 

Social starting at 6 P.M, order from the menu.  

    

Are we willing to do the work of Father J. McGivney 

  BECOME ACTIVE  BY being part of the HONOR GUARD  

Honor Guard                                                                               Honor Guard 

Honor Guards 

please get your contact info to John: 
 309-275-7115 or schrauf40@yahoo.com 

 
Honor Guard                                                                              Honor Guard 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS ASSEMBLY 0213 

     FOURTH DEGREE SWORD & SCABBARD 

                      FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR  

 Seek Jesus First                                   Mike Tomlianovich 
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DUES FOR 2013 ARE PAST DUE NOW, PLEASE TAKE A MOMENT AND WRITE A CHECK for 

your dues and mail to Roger Petri, Faithful Comptroller, at 915 Jefferson St., Minonk, IL 61760-1041 

or Pat Chalmers our Purser at 2 Goose Creek Dr,  Apt.  1118, Bloomington, IL  61701-8346   

PLEASE SAVE us the cost to mail you a bill.  Look at your last membership card if it is for 2012 you 

will owe only $20 for this years dues.  If it is older than 2012 add $20 dollars for each year or contact 

Roger Petri for the amount you owe.  Thank you  

 

If your wife is an Auxiliary member you may send her dues in with yours, they are $5 per year.  We do 

not have as many members paid up as we hoped to have by this time.  PLEASE everyone try to pay 

your dues now.  As of July 1st, I think we have 126 members of which 83 pay dues, although 5 are 

Honorary and only have to pay $10 but can pay more if they want to.  Of these 83, Roger is still 

showing 12 as unpaid member dues.  The other 43 are Honorary Life and are not required to pay 

any dues, although some feel that they want to pay the dues.  For which we are grateful.  Roger sent  

another dues notice; please pay promptly.  After all, we are well over half way through the year.   

THANK YOU! 

 

 

 

Business meeting – 8/8/2013; 

There was a short business meeting with 24 attendees, the largest attendance in many months.  FN 

Mike led discussions about:  how to get more members to do honor guards, whether or not the 

assembly can make use of its own Internet website, and whether or not our assembly can do an 

exempflication.  Details are available in the minutes book.  Further discussions on these topics will 

occur at the next meeting. 

 

 

HONOR GUARD:  

Please respond to Captain John’s requests for honor guards.  

 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Tootsie Roll week-end will be Sept  20th, 21st , 22nd.  All sir knights should help their respective 

councils.  
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Councils Activities: 

574: KofC follies-9/28; blood drive November 11th 

6498:  next 1st degree is October 15th. 

5175: next 1st degree is September 17th, golf outing on October 4th  

Others: 

Please let Mike Tomlianovich know of any council activities that can be shared.  

 

 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

None reported 

 

 

 

 

For These we Pray; 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you and may God bless you each and every day. 

Michael J. Tomlianovich, FN 
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Michael J. Tomlianovich 

309-821-1394 

mjtomlia@gmail.com 

608 E Olive St 

Bloomington, IL  61701 


